
Still time to offer military
encouragement, good wishes

Would you like to wish happy
holidays to area men and women
serving in U.S. armed forces? You
can, in a special greeting card to
be printed in an upcoming issue of
The Galva News,

The public is being invited to
simply sign their name and/or
write a short note to military per-
sonnel on sheets of paper at The
Galva News and area businesses.
The cost is $1 per person.

The signatures and messages
will be assembled and published
in the Dec. 3 Galva News — in time
for the newspaper to reach the
military serving in the Middle East
during the holiday season.

The size of the greeting
will depend on the number of

signatures/messages received.
The greeting is intended to be

an opportunity for the public to
express their thanks to the mili-
tary, and to wish them well over
the holidays, The Galva News
does not wish to profit from the
greeting the $1 cost simply
helps us cover our printing costs,
It's hoped the page will be a keep-
sake for military personnel and
their families.

To sign the sheets at The Galva
News, stop by our office at 214 S
Exchange St. anytime between
8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Monday
through Friday. The deadline is
Monday, Nov. 29.

For more information, call The
Galva News at (309) 932-2103.
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